FILE COPY

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief John A. Ketcher Deputy Chief

February 22, 1994

Dorothy Leroux 22-D Liberty Dock Waldo Point Harbor Sausalito, CA 94965

Dear Dorothy:

Thanks for your letter and the copy of your resume. Charlie is indeed still interested in doing training. The problem is that he just can't get the time from his present job to actually put together materials and get the organization started. I guess it will happen in its own time.

He was involved in a collaboration with a Sac and Fox woman but she wanted to do a massive, multi-million dollar training program and that is absolutely of no interest to him. He wanted to remain small and do training of grass roots community leaders or potential leaders.

My mother and I have not gone on to Ireland and will not go until next fall.

Best wishes to you. I will probably be back on the West Coast late this year for a paperback tour.

Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief

WPM: mac